
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland, 

 

It has come to my attention that there is a decision to be made about passing $7 million dollars in 

costs onto NH electric rate payers to enable Liberty Utilities to recoup their costs associated with 

pursuing the Granite Bridge pipeline. I am writing to oppose this request from Liberty Utilities. 

Building this pipeline was not in the interest of NH citizens, and we should not be held 

accountable for the poor decision making of this utility. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jonathan Cummings  

 

 

 

--  

Sincerely, 
Dr. Jonathan Cummings 
6 Tayla Way 
Nottingham, NH 03290 
email: jonathan.cummings@gmail.com 
phone: 802.999.8684 (cell) 
website: drjonathancummings.com 
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